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INSECTA-D

KILLS CRAWLING INSECTS FOR UP TO ONE YEAR

INTERIOR USE

CLEAR FORMULA

DOMESTIC

Controls flies, ants, spiders, cockroaches, mosquitoes, crickets,
silverfish and fibrebrats on surfaces such as walls, ceilings and
garbage disposal areas.

Use as a single application crack and crevice treatment, or in 10
cm band applications.  Controls insects for up to one year. 
Specifically formulated to ensure that the insecticide remains
fixed where it is applied.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

CHLORPYRIFOS..................0.86%

REG. NO. 23240 P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS
1 Litre

INSECTAWAY INC.
1119 MILTIMORE

BROMONT, QUE.  J0E 1L0

INSECTA-D

Kills crawling insects for up to one year



INTERIOR
USE CLEAR
FORMULA

DOMESTIC

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

GENERAL INFORMATION:

Apply INSECTA-D to interior surfaces, as described below, to
reduce infestations of insects.

INSECTA-D may be applied with a brush (10cm band), or spray (10cm
band), or as a crack and crevice application to control insects
on non-food contact latex painted interior surface. Use as is, do
not dilute. Stir well before use. Covers 15 square metres per
litre.

Apply utilizing a coarse, low pressure spray (20 psi or less) as
a crack and crevice application, or as a 10 cm band barrier
application, at entranceways and where walls and floors meet.
Dries quickly and rinses easily with water. Allow to dry for
several days before washing. Wash brush, roller or spraying
equipment thoroughly with soap and water after use. Contact
between the insect and the treated surface is necessary, so any
time the surface becomes covered with dust, or dirt, it should be
washed with water in order to re-establish maximum possible
contact.

INSECTA-D applied on exposed glass, glazed tile, metal or other
non-porous surfaces may dry leaving a light film. Do not use on
surfaces used for food preparation.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS
HAZARDS TO HUMANS AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS

PRECAUTIONS: Harmful if swallowed or absorbed through the skin. 
Avoid breathing vapours while wet.  Provide adequate ventilation
of area during application.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and
clothing.  In case of contact, flush eyes or skin with plenty of
water.



ENVIRONMENTAL AND PHYSICAL HAZARDS:

This product is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Do not
contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of waste. 
Do not apply directly to water.  Apply this product only as
specified on this label.

STORAGE: Store away from freezing temperatures.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Replace lid on container
and dispose of in household garbage.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting and call poison control
centre and get medical attention immediately.  Flush contaminated
eyes and skin with water and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Contains a cholinesterase inhibitor
and a solvent.  Atropine is an antidote.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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